
OUR HOME,
OUR HEALTH

AN IMPORTANT DISCUSSION
ABOUT HOUSING AND HEALTH

 Questions?
Karen Perl Fox at (503) 691-3027 or
kperlfox@tualatin.gov

9/30/2020
6:00-7:30PM
ONLINE EVENT

TINYURL.COM/Y5YQ7EVS

56% of people who rent in 
Tualatin spend more than
30% of their budget on
housing (cost burdened). 

Please join us for a discussion
about the connection between
stable, safe housing and
health. Bandana Shrestha,
Oregon AARP, and Tualatin
Diversity Task Force members
will talk about the barriers,
consequences, and solutions
to meet the needs of cost
burdened residents in Tualatin. 

State required meeting for severely rent burdened
cities, OAR 813-112-0030


